
From: Chambers - Hamilton DP  
Sent: Thursday, 18 January 2018 5:27 PM 
To: Michael Nguyen 
Cc: AMOD; Vince.Rogers@ashurst.com; 'Andrew.Wydmanski@ashurst.com'; Zach Duncalfe; Brent 
Ferguson 
Subject: RE: AM2016/3 - Proposed Helicopter Aircrew Award  
 

Dear Mr Nguyen 

I refer to your correspondence below in which the AMWU seeks an extension to file material 

in respect of direction [4] of the Directions issued on 24 November 2017. 

I confirm that Deputy President Hamilton has granted the extension.  

Please find attached Amended Directions issued by the Deputy President, which will be 

published on the Commission’s website shortly.  

Kind regards 
 
Carolyn Lam 
Associate to Deputy President Hamilton 
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